
This document can be made available in other accessible formats as soon as practicable and upon request 

Staff Report 
Finance – IT Services 

Report To: Committee of the Whole 
Meeting Date: June 15, 2021 
Report Number: FAF.21.116 
Title: Attainable Housing 2021 Allocation from Town 
Prepared by:  Ruth Prince, Director of Finance and IT Services  

A. Recommendations 

THAT Council receive Staff Report FAF.21.116, entitled “Attainable Housing 2021 Allocation 
from Town”;  

AND THAT Council direct staff to transfer the 2021 Budget Allocation of $20,000 to The Blue 
Mountains Attainable Housing Corporation. 

B. Overview 

The Treasurer for The Blue Mountains Attainable Housing Corporation is requesting the 2021 
Budget Allocation of $20,000 from the Town. 

C. Background 

The 2021 Approved Budget including $20,000 for Attainable Housing.  Staff have been 
requested to transfer this allocation to The Blue Mountains Attainable Housing Corporation.  A 
Council resolution is required as the money was transferred to a Reserve. 

D. Analysis 

Annually the Town has been providing $20,000 to The Blue Mountains Attainable Housing 
Corporation. 

E. Strategic Priorities  

1. Communication and Engagement  

We will enhance communications and engagement between Town Staff, Town residents 
and stakeholders 

2. Organizational Excellence  

We will continually seek out ways to improve the internal organization of Town Staff 
and the management of Town assets. 
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3. Community  

We will protect and enhance the community feel and the character of the Town, while 
ensuring the responsible use of resources and restoration of nature.    

4. Quality of Life 

We will foster a high quality of life for full-time and part-time residents of all ages and 
stages, while welcoming visitors. 

F. Environmental Impacts  

N/A 

G. Financial Impacts  

The 2021 Budget included a $20,000 Transfer to Reserves to put aside for Attainable Housing. 

H. In Consultation With 

Shawn Everitt, Chief Administrative Officer 

I. Public Engagement  

The topic of this Staff Report has not been the subject of a Public Meeting and/or a Public 
Information Centre as neither a Public Meeting nor a Public Information Centre are required.  
However, any comments regarding this report should be submitted to Ruth Prince, Director of 
Finance and IT Services at directorfit@thebluemountains.ca. 

J. Attached 

N/A 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Ruth Prince 
Director of Finance and Information Technology Services 

For more information, please contact: 
Ruth Prince 
directorfit@thebluemountains.ca 
519-599-3131 extension 228Shawn Everitt 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: FAF.21.116 Attainable Housing 2021 Allocation from 

Town.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: May 28, 2021 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Shawn Everitt - May 28, 2021 - 11:08 AM 


